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Project Website: 
http://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/gillam-way/ 

 

The Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (ADOT&PF), in cooperation 
with the Alaska Division of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), is proposing to 
reconstruct Gillam Way in Fairbanks, AK between Airport Way and 22nd Avenue. The 
reconstruction includes the following: 

• Repaving 
• Intersection improvements 
• Addition of shared bicycle shoulders 
• Improving existing and constructing new Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

sidewalks throughout the project limits 
• Traffic calming features 
• Drainage improvements 
• Updated signage 

Project Purpose: Improve safety and reduce maintenance costs on Gillam Way. 

Schedule: 

Phase Date 
Preliminary Engineering January 2016 – May 2017 
Environmental Document Approved May 19, 2017 
Detailed Design June 2017 – January 2019 
Construction and Utility Relocations Summer 2019* 

*Depends on availability of funding. 

For more information please contact:  

Lauren Little, P.E. 
Engineering Manager 
2301 Peger Road 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709 
Phone: (907) 451-5371 
Email: lauren.little@alaska.gov 

 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental 
laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017, and executed by FHWA and DOT&PF. 
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